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ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Reading Recovery Training Site Featured
The Reading Recovery Center of Michigan at Oakland University is proud of the recent recognition
Warren Woods Macomb Area Reading Recovery Site received. The site was featured in Warren
Weekly due to their hard work and investment in teachers on behalf of the children who deserve high
quality literacy instruction.

Congratulations to Kara Beal, Site Coordinator; and Richelle Barkley, Teacher Leader!
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IN THE NEWS

Useful Resources Available in the ERL
The ERL workroom is well stocked with everyday supplies and useful
machines for any project one might need help with. Among the
resources available to purchase is poster board, a variety of colors of
bulletin board paper, construction paper and plastic combs/covers for
the book-binding machine. There is also a nice selection of Ellison dies
and machines for cutting them; laminating is only $1.50 per meter. 

Check out the ERL's Technology and Support site for more information
on the services and equipment offered; and visit the ERL with any
production needs. For more elaborate projects, be sure to visit the new OU Libraries Makerspace at
Kresge Library.

UPCOMING EVENTS

OUCARES Evening Enrichment - February 8
OUCARES is hosting an Evening Enrichment titled, "Nurturing Your
Romantic Relationship," on February 8 from 6–7:30 p.m. in Gold Room
C of the Oakland Center.

The event, presented by Terri Orbuch, Ph.D, will discuss the
importance of the relationship with your significant other and strategies
for common challenges within romantic relationships. This event is for
parents and caregivers of individuals with ASD. There is no cost to
attend.

For more information, view the flyer.
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ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the wonderful

things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information about your

publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your items are

print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to publish any photos

being submitted. Please put "SEHS Bulletin" in the subject line and email your information

to: jmschmalz@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Jennifer Schmalz at jmschmalz@oakland.edu.

Oakland University
School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall

456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, MI 48309-4482

(248) 370-3050

sehs@oakland.edu

oakland.edu/sehs
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